
 

 
 
Please welcome John Aziz, MD, a psychiatrist, to our medical staff! 
Dr. Aziz has joined the Psychiatric Center of Northwest Ohio, a 
division of Blanchard Valley Health System. 
 
Dr. Aziz received his medical degree from Cairo University College 
of Medicine (Cairo, Egypt). He completed his residency in psychiatry 
at Vanderbilt University Medical Center (Nashville, Tennessee). He is 
board-certified in psychiatry, psychosomatic medicine, and addiction 
medicine. 
 

Please join us in welcoming Dr. Aziz to BVHS! To contact  
Dr. Aziz, please call 419.429.6480. 

 
 


